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Dear Secretary Granholm,
I'm a father who fears for my family in a warming world.

Climate change is here and it is real. It's important to take action to protect our environment
and to not endanger it further.

The fracked methane gas facility of Global Venture LNG would emit the equivalent of 50
coal-fired power plants annually. Approving it is the wrong decision at a time when we need
to be focused on reducing emissions.

In addition to the dirty emissions, local shrimpers and fisherman in the Gulf are against the
facility because it will likely wipe out their way of life.

Also, exporting more LNG increases heating and energy prices for Americans. It doesn't lower
emissions or help us move to clean energy. Please stop this project.

Sincerely,
Kai Martin

Pacifica, California
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